
Request for Expression of Interest (EOI)

The Town of Botwood is seeking EOI proposals from qualified individuals and/or businesses
regarding potential utilization, development/redevelopment, lease, sale/purchase, partnerships,
etc. of the following properties —

• 216 Water Street - former Abitibi warehouse and dock;
• 3 Military Road - former Abitibi train shop building; and
• 2 Hillview Road Extension - vacant land between Colemans and Hillview Road

Extension.

Additional information on each property can be obtained from the Town of Botwood.  All
responses must be submitted in writing, received by the Town no later than 4:00 p.m., 
November 29, 2019.

Town of Botwood
P O Box 490, 227 Water Street

Botwood, NL   A0H 1E0
Phone: 709-257-2839

email: botwoodtowncouncil@nf.aibn.com

The Town of Botwood reserves the right to exclude any or all expressions of interest.


